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21/07/2019  13:44:242019/2971/P SUPPRT Netta imber I¿m writing to support the application, I approve of the design and like the fact it mirrors what¿s already at 

number 28. No doubt a lot of thought and detail have gone into this application.

22/07/2019  09:29:522019/2971/P NOBJ Brad Goodall I have no objection to the erection of a two story side extension and/or the single storey rear extension. I 

believe this is within designs which are common in the area and there are many side extensions all over the 

Camden borough.
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